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I fully support HB 2977 increasing the state transient lodging tax to support Oregon's 

wildlife.  Many visitors to our beautiful state come here to enjoy the fish and wildlife 

that thrive in our forests, grasslands, rivers, and coastline.  It's only fitting that they 

help support programs that conserve and steward those resources. 

I urge a YES vote on this bill. 

Sincewrely, 

Angela C. Sondenaa, PhD 

Certified Senior Ecologist 


